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RETURN TO IN-PERSON LEARNING 
 

 

Tuesday, February 23, 2021 

 

Dear Holdenville Students, Parents, Staff and Community; 

 

Holdenville Schools will resume to in-person learning Wednesday, February 24, 2021 for Reed 

Elementary and Thomas Intermediate sites.  Due to leaks in the fire suppression system, the 

High School will continue with virtual learning until further notice.  The sites will be on our 

regular schedule.  Buses will run at regular times for students.   

 

Meals for the High School students will be served at the High School cafeteria. All other sites 

will be serving breakfast and lunch at regular times. 

 

  

 

 


